
COLLEGE LIST BOARD MEMBER REAPPOINTMENTS
	THE LETTER REQUESTING FOUR (4) NAMES FROM THE COLLEGE MUST BE SENT BY THE GOVERNING AUTHORITY TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE COLLEGE


SAMPLE LETTER FOR THE GOVERNING AUTHORITY OF A MUNICIPALITY


TO USE WHEN REQUESTING A LIST OF FOUR NAMES FROM A COLLEGE


TO APPOINT TO THE CIVIL SERVICE BOARD (for small municipalities) 
Dear (Head of College or University):
As the ***** for the City of ****, I respectfully invite your attention to the expiration of the term of **** as a member of the **** Municipal Fire and Police Civil Service Board, and to the provisions of Louisiana Revised Statute 33:2536 (C)(2) relative to the filling of vacancies on the **** Municipal Fire and Police Civil Service Board. 

The provisions of the above-cited section of the law requires that the vacancy on the **** Fire and Police Civil Service Board, which will be created by the completion of the term of ****, be filled by the Governing Authority of **** from one of the four people nominated by the President of *****. LSA R.S. 33:2536 (C)(2) provides that the President of **** shall submit to the Governing Authority the required list of nominees within 60 days after the vacancy occurs.  The City **** is in the process of filling this vacancy, and as ***** of the City ****, on behalf of the Governing Authority, I respectfully request that you submit to us a list of four (4) names for consideration.  

In order to be eligible for appointment, a nominee must be a citizen of the United States, and a resident of the area for which fire and police protection is provided for at least five years immediately preceding the appointment.  The nominee must be a qualified elector of the area at time of appointment and shall not hold public office or position of public employment.  In order to assist you with possible selection of nominees, attached is a list of Zip Codes for the City of ****.
On a personal note, I would like to add that **** has served the Board with great honor and distinction during his tenure and is eligible for reappointment. 

Thank you for your prompt response to this request.  It will enable us to complete the appointments to our civil service board in compliance with the provisions of civil service law.

Sincerely,

(Governing Authority)

